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• School is closed from March 16th 

through March 27th as a precaution 
directed by PA Governor Tom Wolf. 

• ALL STUDENTS have been assigned work 
via Google Classroom for all seven 
classes, and they should contact 
teachers during the posted office hours, 
as well as complete all assigned work 
for all seven classes they’re enrolled in 
during Term Three. If a student has 
difficulty accessing his Boys' Latin 
account, email: 

 blaccountinfo@boyslatin.org 

• Students who have NOT made 
contact with teachers: Letters have 
been mailed home and RoBO calls 
have been sent out informing 
parents/ guardians.  Please ensure 
that your budding scholar is 
completing all assigned work.   

• Our social workers are ready to offer 
help to students in need of emotional 
support – Mr. Bourne (MS Social 
Worker) can be reached at 
kbourne@boyslatin.org  and  
Ms. Morales (HS Social Worker) can be 
reached at ymorales@boyslatin.org. 

 
 
 

 

 
• Please refer to our website for our most 

up-to-date information and important 

details: www.boyslatin.org 

• Food Distribution of non-perishable 
items will be available at the main 
entrance on Monday, March 23rd from 
8:00am-10:00am (for the week of March 
23rd- March 27th)  
Students/Parents/Guardians may pick 
up breakfast and lunch.  

• 7th Grade SPARK is suspended until the 
week of April 19th. 

• All after-school and extracurricular 
activities are suspended indefinitely.  
Once school resumes normal activities, 
coaches will send out updated 
schedules. 

• Spring Break begins on Monday, April 6th 
through Monday, April 13th. Students 
return to school on Tues., April 14th  

• PSSA Exams have been CANCELLED!!! 

• School will be in session on May 22nd.  

• School will now be closed on May 29th.   
  

*Important* PowerSchool Notification 

Do NOT use PowerSchool to e-mail your 

Warrior’s teachers.  If you are trying to contact 

teachers, please use their direct e-mail address.  
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